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Dear Voorhees Community, 

 

I hope this email finds you well. As warmer temperatures and end-of-the-year activities approach, I would 

like to provide the following additional guidance. Executive Order 175 allows for removing face 

coverings for students under certain conditions while participating in outdoor activities and when six feet 

of social distancing is possible.  

 

Guidelines for Removing Face Coverings 

1. When eating and drinking. 

2. When a student is participating in high-intensity aerobic/anaerobic activities. 

3. When an individual is exposed to extreme heat  

4. When mask-wearing could pose a potential health risk to the student. 

 

Therefore, beginning June 10, 2021, students participating in outdoor activities (physical education, 

recess, fun days, field days, car pick-up line, busses when 6 feet of social distancing is achieved, and 

any rooms without air conditioning) will be given the option to remove their mask provided they can 

maintain six feet of social distancing. All students and staff will continue to wear face-coverings when 

indoors.  

 

 

I want to thank the Voorhees community for your continued support. 

 

 

 

Michael Redfearn 

Acting Superintendent of Schools 


